
 

 

 

HCS/CIR/2022-23/51 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

We, at Holy Child School believe in education with holistic development to create a better world for the 

posterity. In order to fulfil our social responsibility the school is organizing a  rally  on Saturday, October 

15, 2022 in selected areas alongwith teachers during school hours with a virtuous cause of environmental 

conservation ‘GREENothon’  as part of ECO and SDG Club. The students should submit the placards by 

Monday, October 10, 2022 to their respective Art teacher. The placards are to be made on A3 sheet. The 

slogans should be in block letters of 1.5 inches.   

 
The students are required to be in proper Saturday uniform and I-cards. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Principal  
 
 


